
Public Workshop: 

CEQA Guidelines Update 
 

We seek your input! 

The Bay Area Air Quality Management District (Air District) is updating its CEQA Guidelines and 

thresholds of significance and is seeking your input. 

Please join us at an upcoming workshop* to: 

• Learn more about the update to the 2010 CEQA Guidelines. 

• Provide early input and recommendations on potential methodologies for CEQA air 

quality and greenhouse gas significance thresholds for the Bay Area. 

When:  Thursday, September 7th, 2017 

10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

Where: Bay Area Metro Center, Yerba Buena Room 

375 Beale Street, San Francisco 

 

*Can’t make it to the meeting? This workshop will also be webcast! Watch the webcast live 

and provide your input and comments during the presentation, or watch the webcast later and 

email us with your input. 

The CEQA Guidelines update will address the following: 

• Review Air District significance thresholds and update, as appropriate. 

• Provide guidance to lead agencies, consultants, and stakeholders in evaluating air 

quality and greenhouse gas impacts and assessing mitigation measures for proposed 

projects and plans in the Bay Area. 

For more information visit: www.baaqmd.gov/ceqa or contact Jackie Winkel at 

jwinkel@baaqmd.gov. 

http://www.baaqmd.gov/ceqa

